
 

 
 

Dear Elf Parents and Elf Carers, 

With Elf Day just around the corner, preparations are well underway to ensure your little ones 

have a truly magical day. 

 

As we prepare for this fun filled experience, if you are able to, we would be grateful for your 

support in donating any of the following: 

Sweet Jars (please remember the sweets enclosed should be 
individually wrapped and not contain any nuts or chocolate)  

 

Bags of closed/wrapped sweets (again, please no 
nuts or chocolate) 
 

 

Toiletries - new or unopened, for men and women alike  

There is no obligation, but should you wish to contribute 
any of the above, there will be members of the PTFA at 
both school gates on Thursday 16th November to collect your donations, or you 
are welcome to bring them to the school hall in time for our AGM on the same 
day at 08:45!  

Thank you for your ongoing support, we look forward to a very festive and exciting Elf Day! 
Warmest wishes, The Elves on the PTFA 

ELF DAY


